
  

LRHS PTSA General Membership Meeting  

Open House Parent Night, Fall Semester 

August 24, 2017 

 

6:10 PTSA meeting opened by PTSA President, Jill Russell in the gym 

Opening, welcome parents to new school year 

*Informed parents that there are plenty of opportunities to volunteer, sign up via 

our new PTSA portal, Member Hub; that can be accessed on the LRHS Website.   

Membership forms available in the front lobby. Thank you to all that have already 

joined the PTSA.   The goal this year is 100% staff membership, and parents, let’s 

work towards at least one per family this year.  Part of the $10 of each membership 

goes to NCPTA/National PTA dues and the rest comes back to our school. We do 

not do much fundraising, so your donations and your time is necessary to help us 

with our programs and events.   Donations are always welcome and appreciated.   

Spiritwear is available for purchase tonight and at football games and some 

lunches.  Plenty of opportunities to get your Leesville gear!! 

Encouraged parents to sign up for the PTSA committees, help out throughout the 

year.  They are plenty of way to stay involved in your student’s school, even at the 

high school level.  We need you!  Email Jill any questions or if you want to be 

involved in our numerous PTSA committees.  

This year we rolled out a new sponsorship program with our community 

businesses. If you wish to contribute to PTSA programs and support our staff and 

students, and you know a business owner or are one, please contact Jill Russell or 

Lori Zagiba via email.  Email addresses are posted on the front PTSA board and on 

the member hub site.  

Leesville Road High School PTSA has a facebook page this year!  Please follow 

and like our page!  Events and announcements will be run on this page.   

“Wake county, hear us roar!”  

Adjourned meeting at 6:13.  

 

Minutes Recorded by: Jennifer Bateman, PTSA Secretary submitted 8.25.17 


